From: Jashawn <parentsforprotection@gmail.com>
Date: December 29, 2023 at 4:48:43 PM CST

To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA

You don't often get email from parentsforprotection@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Attention: Summit Hill District 161 Freedom of Information Officer

Please send me an electronic copy of all communication between Summit Hill School District
superintendent Paul McDermott, and regional superintendent Dr. Lisa Capparelli-Ruff.

Thank you


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

